


relevant stakeholders to work on follow up.  I also note with appreciation the outcomes on other 
critical issues.   
 
The Commission’s session has ended but the work is not over.  There is still much to be done at 
international, regional and national levels to ensure the achievement of gender equality and the 
empowerment of women.  As we heard throughout this session, we must move from 
commitment to implementation – the time for action is now.    
 
I thank you. 
 


